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Roxanne Maher

From: Matthew Bonin
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 8:48 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Cc: Steve Masalin
Subject: RE: CNR Undesignated Account #

Hi Roxanne, 
 
Apologies for the delay. 
 
See account details below.  The current balance is in yellow.  Please ignore the negaƟve actual amount.  That is an error 
that needs to be corrected. 
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Matthew Bonin, CPA 
Director of Finance 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway 
Ledyard, CT 06339 
Office: (860) 464-3235 
www.ledyardct.org 
  
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs 
CLOSED FRIDAYS 
This email and any files transmitted with it are legally privileged and confidential. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which 
it is addressed. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any miss-transmission. If you have received this email in error please notify the 
sender and delete this email and all attachments from your system immediately. You are not entitled to, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, 
distribute, print or copy any part of this message or its attachments if you are not the intended recipient. The Town of Ledyard reserves the right to 
monitor all e-mail communications through its networks. 
  
 

From: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 4:18 PM 
To: Matthew Bonin <finance.director@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>; Steve Masalin <pwd@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: CNR Undesignated Account # 
 

Hi MaƩ: 
 
Steve menƟoned that the funding for the  
Engineering Design work for Phase II 
Of the Sewer Extension Line  
(Fairway Drive & Colby Drive) will be coming from 
CNR Undesignated. 
 
Could you please give the Account Number, and  
I will update the language for the next Finance Cmt meeƟng. 
 
I appreciate your help, 
 
Thank you, 
Roxanne 


